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April 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Craig Ausen, P.E. – Project Manager  
DPW – Streets Division 
300 Sentry Dr. 
Waukesha, WI 53186 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ausen: 
 
SUBJECT: ID 2718-20-70 - REVISED 
  Prairie Avenue 
  Bridge over Fox River B-67-0177 
  Waukesha County 
 
 
Bids were received on March 9, 2021 for the above project.  The following Estimate of Costs and 
Financing is based on the awarded bid.  A copy of bid items and costs are attached for your 
information. 

 

ESTIMATE OF COSTS:  

Bid of Zenith Tech In. - Waukesha $203,391.77 

Engineering & Contingencies $  45,570.00 

Total Estimated Costs $248,961.77 

 

ESTIMATE-SOURCE OF FINANCING  

Federal/State Aid $197,406.78 

City of Waukesha $  51,554.99 

Total $248,961.77 

 

 
You will be billed on the basis of actual costs incurred.  
 
Sincerely, 

Kathy Bender 
Kathy Bender 
Transportation Program Coordinator 

__ 


